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             Worship Service by Camp Elim Staff  (back of bulletin) 

 

Prelude  

Welcome 

Gathering Songs    Camp Elim Staff 

Call to Worship  

Songs of Praise                  Camp Elim Staff           

Announcements and Offering 

Sharing                                                    Camp Elim Staff  

 Song of Response  

Sending Words   

Sending Song HWB#427 You shall go out with joy   

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

        THIS WEEK: 

 

        Wednesday  8:30 am  Coffee Time at Riverview Village Estates 

        Thursday     5:00 pm Women in Mission wiener roast at Camp  

               Elim fire pit. Please bring salad or dessert and a lawn chair.   

               Carpooling is being arranged. 

                

                         

Lois is on holidays July 14 to 28  

and will be back in the office on July 30. 

 

 

 

 

Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• our Leadership Team  

• summer camps at Camp Elim – this week Children’s 3 

Camp for ages 6-10 

• Swift Current:  Church of the Open Bible  

• MC Sask:  Nutana Park Mennonite Church in 

Saskatoon  

• the over 200 congregations of Mennonite Church 

Canada 

• MCC workers, working in the name of Christ for peace 

in places of conflict and disasters 

 

   Thank you for your continued prayers for John’s ongoing health  

    issues.  - John and Lena Sawatzky 

 

   A copy of the report book from the MC Canada Gathering in  

   Abbottsford is available on the table in the foyer for reading,  

   if you are interested.  Please return it to the table after reading. 
 

   Annual Report from Abundance Canada is also available 

   on the table for you to read and return. 

 

   Two issues of the Saskatchewan Mennonite Historian are available  

   on the table in the foyer to read and return.   

    

The Swift Current MCC Furniture & Appliances Thrift Shop is  
currently accepting applications until July 31st for a full-time Manager.  
Please visit http://mcccanada.ca/get-involved/serve/openings  
to view the full job description and to apply. Contact Erica Baerwald  
at MCC Saskatchewan for further details (306) 665-2555 
or ericabaerwald@mccsk.ca. 
 
 
MCC Connects: Be a part of MCC Saskatchewan’s exciting new project - 

Grow Hope! You can be a part of Grow Hope by sponsoring a partial acre, 

full acre or more.  For more information or to sponsor an acre please visit 

mccsk.ca/grow-hope.  
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Camp Elim Staff 

 

Director                Zach D. 

 

Co-Director          Joel S. 

 

Head Cook           Alex S. 

 

Counselors           Johanna W. 

                             Vanessa S. 

                             Kennedy M. 

                             Madeline E. (and Lifeguard)    

                             Griffin L. 

                             Mackenzie M. 

                             Cole W. 

                             Joshua I. 

 

CIT                      Trina F.  

                             Shane F. 

                             Kirk M. 

                             Keanna M. 

                             Ethan M. 

 

Manager               Herman and Esther W. 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 
Sign in front of a small rural church cemetery in Tennessee. 
 
    “As the maintenance of the church cemetery is becoming  
Increasingly costly, it would be appreciated if those who are 
willing would clip the grass around their own grave.” 
 

Via George Goldtrap 


